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Upcoming Events  
 

TERM 3 
 

12th July 

Year 5/6 DASH 

Parent Evening 

 

14th July 

Assembly 

 

20th July 

Parent/Teacher/ 

Student meetings 
(students attend for 

meeting ONLY)  

 

27th July 

Year 5/6 Sovereign 

Hill performance 

 

1st  August 

Foundation 

Transition 

“Storytime” 

 

2nd August 

Year 1/2 Werribee 

Zoo Excursion 

 

3rd August 

Ballarat Sounds 

Performance 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MOUNT CLEAR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Principal’s News 
 

Mount Clear Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of this land, the Wada-wurrung people. 

 

We pay our respects to their ancestors and elders past, present and emerging. 

 

We acknowledge their histories, connections to the land and continuous living cultures.  

 

As we learn and grow, may we show respect to the knowledge embedded within the Aboriginal custodians of Country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strive to create resilient and successful individuals who are empowered to be themselves. 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Welcome back to Term 3! I can’t believe we are half way through 

the school year already. As a school we have achieved a lot and 

have made positive adjustments to our wellbeing approach, with 

the implementation of The Resilience Project and The Berry St 

Education Model. Our students are developing their skills and 

strategies to deal with a variety of situations and emotions. Our 

Welcome Circle at the beginning of each day in ALL classrooms is 

setting up the students and teachers for a successful day. It is 

allowing students to know what is happening and also feel part of 

the classroom community.  

 

PARENT / TEACHER / STUDENT CONFERENCES – THURSDAY 20TH 

JULY 

Our Term 3 Parent / Teacher / Student Conferences will be held on 

Thursday 20th July. These conferences are a great opportunity to 

discuss your child/rens reports and progress with their teacher. 

The day is a student free day, however ALL Students are expected 

to attend their conference. Bookings can be made via Compass in 

the Conference tab.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

NEW & RETURNING STAFF 

We would like to welcome two new Education Support Staff to our school, Sharnee Noble and Sarah 

Clancy. They will be working every day. Please make them feel welcome. 

Monica Torpey has returned this term from maternity leave. Monica will be working three days a 

week and will be working in the Tutor Learning Program.  

 

DASH PROGRAM 

Our Year 5/6 team have joined together with the team from Blue Light Victoria to participate in the 

DASH (Dynamic, Active, Safe, Healthy) Program. Students will be engaged for the whole of Term 3 to 

design a project they are passionate about that will support community connection. Students will 

work in small groups and present their projects at the end of the term.  

 

ASSEMBLY 

We will continue to hold our assemblies every second Friday. Our first assembly for the term is on 

this Friday 14th July, beginning at 2:30pm. We welcome all community members to attend.  

Principal’s awards for assembly. The students all responded really well to change of leadership for 

the day.  

 

WEATHER & UNIFORM 

Winter is here! With winter comes the rain, and with rain comes the mud on the ovals and play 

areas. It is recommended that students pack a spare pair of socks in their bag. If you notice your 

child is having to change at school because of dirty uniform, then a change of uniform is also 

recommended. We have a limited supply of wet weather clothes for students to wear.  

 

 

Cameron Landry 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LUNCH ORDERS WILL RESUME TOMORROW 12TH JULY 

  



 

  

LUNCH ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

Online ordering must be completed no later than 

8.15am Wednesday (but can be done the day before) 



 

  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Breakfast club is on every Tuesday and Thursday 

In the Kitchen Garden building. 

8.30am – 8.55am  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

 
 

 
  

            

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Book Club Orders due 

4:00pm Wed July 19th 
 

SCHOOL TOURS FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENTS 

 

Tuesday 25/7/23   9.15AM 

Thursday 17/8/23  9.15am 

Wednesday 06/09/23 9.15am 

 

Please call the office on 53 301 844 to book 
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